
   

RECALL NOTICE 
Berkshire Blanket & Home Co. announces recall of Heated 

Throws and Blankets 

   

 

Hazard: The electric throws and blankets may overheat, posing fire and burn hazards. 

Recalled Product: This recall involves Berkshire Blanket Heated Throws and Blankets sold in a 
variety of colors and patterns at L.L. Bean from August 2022 through April 2023  

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled electric throws and blankets 
and contact Berkshire Blanket & Home Co. for a full refund. Consumers must submit a photo of 
the destroyed blanket showing the cut cord, draw an “X” using a permanent marker on the wash 
label and complete an online recall registration form to receive a full refund. 

For more information 

Berkshire Blanket & Home Co. toll-free at 888-359-4662 from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. ET Monday to 
Friday, email at berkshireblanket@realtimeresults.net or online at 

www.recallrtr.com/BerkshireBlanket or https://berkshireblanket.com/ and click on “Recalls” at 
the bottom of the page for more information. 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. 

Consumer Product Safety Commission. 
 

Post Until 04/01/2024 




